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Dear Sir/ Madam,

I am writing to you to express my deep concern about your revised Local Plan, in particular in relation to the
following:

- the reduction of Green Belt with its inevitable impact on environment, ecology and wellbeing;
- the negative impact on town centre regeneration;
- the inevitable lack of affordable housing for local people;
- the lack of infrastructure to support increased levels of traffic from south Warrington;
- climate change. How can the building of thousands of new homes in areas that will necessitate the use of cars
for every journey, to go to work, shop, take the children to school etc,  be reconciled with the UK’s supposed
Climate Change policies?

I would join with the many other people who share in these concerns to ask you to reconsider and amend your
plans, taking these very real concerns into consideration. I do not dispute the urgent  requirement for new
housing, but rather the way in which you intend to provide it.

Yours faithfully,
Jill Oxley,
Appleton

Sent from my iPad




